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DATE: 11-08-2011

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

28 September 2011

Mr. Michael Ravnitzky

Reference: F-2011-02199
Dear Mr. Ravnitzky:

This is a final response to your 31 August 2011 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 9 September 2011,
for “a copy of each FOIA request letter to the CIA categorized in the ‘representative of the
newsmedia’ fee category, and which was received at the CIA in FY2011 to date.”

We have completed a thorough review of your request and have determined that our
record systems are not configured in a way that would allow us to perform a search reasonably
calculated to lead to responsive records without an unreasonable effort. The FOIA does not
require federal agencies to perform research, create records or conduct unreasonable searches
through a body of material to see if any of it is related to a particular request. Therefore, we
must decline to process your request.

Sincerely,

Susan Viscuso
Information and Privacy Coordinator






